



Dear Parents/Carers

Change to uniform ordering.

I am writing to you to notify you of the change in the process for ordering uniform.

We will no longer be taking uniform orders in school. Orders that have already been placed will still be honoured. We have a limited amount of items in stock which may be purchased on a first come, first served basis. Please ask at the office for availability.

We are liaising with an online supplier, where you can order direct and have the items delivered. We will update you with further details when this has been finalised.

In the meantime, orders can be placed directly with San's Kidzwear for click and collect from Bilston Market using the facebook link below.

https://www.facebook.com/Sanskidzwear.co.uk

Logo badges will continue to be available from the school office for £2.50.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs R Keen Headteacher











